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engcon Secures Another Prestigious Award

engcon, the leading global manufacturer of tiltrotators, has once again been 
recognized with an award. This time, it is engcon and its CEO, Krister Blomgren, 
who are honored in the category “The Small Cap Presenter of the Year,” 
competing against, among others, Academia, Bravida, and Storytel.

The commendation emphasizes the admirable presentation by engcon's CEO, Krister 
Blomgren, throughout the past year, particularly noteworthy as engcon transitioned 
from a Small Cap to Midcap amid a challenging business landscape for companies of 
comparable sizes. The recognition also highlights engcon's achievement in expanding 
its market share despite the volatility in the business environment.

I am proud of engcon’s achievements over the past year and the consecutive 
recognition, states Krister Blomgren, CEO of engcon Group. It's especially 
gratifying to be acknowledged alongside larger players in the stock market; it 
demonstrates that making an international breakthrough is possible for a 
Norrland-based industrial company, he adds.

The FH Presentation Award has been presented for the past 30 years. The judging 
panel consists of representatives from the media, stockbrokers, as well as IR and PR 
consultants. They assess Swedish public presentations for the financial market based 
on three key criteria: continuity, reach, and performance.

Read more about the award:

FH Award | IRGL

For more information please contact:

Krister Blomgren, CEO |  | + 46 [0]70 529 92 65krister.blomgren@engcon.com

engcon is the leading global supplier of tiltrotators and associated equipment that 
enhance efficiency, flexibility, profitability, safety and sustainability of excavators. 
With knowledge, commitment and a high level of service, engcon's slightly more than 
400 employees create success for their customers. engcon was founded in 1990, 
headquartered in Strömsund, Sweden and address the market through 14 local sales 
companies and an established network of resellers around the world. Net sales 
amounted to approximately SEK 1.9 billion in 2022. engcon’s B share is listed on 
Nasdaq Stockholm.

https://irgl.info/node/38803
mailto:krister.blomgren@engcon.com
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For more information, visit www.engcongroup.com
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